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June 12, 2023 



To Whom It May Concern: 

We would like to express our highest appreciation to Alex Casianov and Winnice Mołdawii for organizing a wine tasting event during our Annual Meeting in Warsaw.

The event took place at the Verte Hotel in Warsaw, with the participation of over 100 managers, employees and Clients of Société Générale. At the event, the participants had the opportunity to learn about the history of Moldovan wine production, the history of wine producers and they could try various wines from this country. We also learned interesting facts about the history and geography of Moldova.

We are very pleased with how the event was organized by Winnice Mołdawii, and we will definitely take them into consideration for our next events.


